
 

 
K5 Newsletter ​Week of September 30, 2020 

St. John the 
Evangelist  
 

 
 

 

Literacy Focus: ​asking and 
answering questions about the 
text. 
Letter of the Week:​ Mm 
Word Family: ​AM Family 
Sight Words​: a, am, the 

 

Math Focus:​ The students are 
learning to represent, count, write, 
and compare numbers to 5. 

 

Upcoming Events:  
10/9 No School -Teacher Inservice  
 
10/15 Early Dismissal at 11am 
 
10/16 No School  
 

 

Outside Time: ​Students should 
always have the proper clothing 
for outdoor recess.  
Wearing tennis shoes and 
having a sweater or sweatshirt 
at school is a good layer to have 
incase of cooler or windy days. 

 

 

Teacher Message 

Hello K5 parents!  
This week our focus is on firefighters and fire safety.  
 
Literacy​:This week, we are reading stories that help us learn more 
firefighters and fire safety! We are practicing to ask and answer questions 
about the text.  
 
Religion​:.  This week we read the Bible story of Cain and Abel and how 
we should listen to God always and ask for forgiveness when we make a 
mistake. We are going to be learning about St. Padre Pio and the virtue 
this week is piety.  
Important​: Please make sure that the students only complete the saint 
coloring pictures and not the saint info page on the back. Please return to 
school by Monday. We are making a saint book with all of the pages.  
 
Math​: We are learning about counting to 5, to show up to 5 objects, and 
to recognizing numerals and number words to 5. We are also starting a 
new match chapter which focuses on comparing numbers to 5.  
 
Social Studies: ​This week our focus is learning about fire safety. We are 
talking about what firefighters wear, use, and do during a fire. We will 
also be talking about what we should do when there is a fire and how to 
stay safe.  

 
St. Padre Pio, pray for us!  

 

 
 


